Dear council, transit representatives and decision-makers,

I'm a Londoner living in Ward 5 and I support moving forward with a strong rapid transit system.

My family have lived in London for four or five generations...a long time. I am ready to see some big changes. I want to be able to get around the city more quickly and with more ease without the expense and environmental impact of using a car. I believe we need to invest in transit for the sake of all Londoners - to improve traffic flow, accessibility & equality, and for the greater good of the future generations.

I understand that there may be hesitation with the technology, but I know that the beauty of modern-day engineering allows us to build on less than ideal soil and still accomplish stable infrastructure. I want council to know that the BRT project has my support and I thank you for allowing me to participate in the conversation.

Sincerely,

Amanda Stark

Sent from my iPhone